
Public Comment, Dec 2

- David
- Regarding SFAs, consider having the ability 

to change an area to an SFA if there’s a 
change in the situation during the season

- Chris
- Public comment should be part of every 

meeting
- Member attendance speaks to the value 

they place on public comment

- Carol
- Grateful for people sharing their hearts
- Didn’t appreciate hearing producers 

frustrated with Dept. staff
- Producer’s need to pay more for use of 

public land
- Producers need to accept some 

depredations

- Carol cont.
- Pack #s of wolves are small compared to the # 

of livestock across the state
- Cattle grazing on public lands needs to be less 

and less to recover wolves

- Rachel
- Agree with Chris and Carol
- Frustrated about how long it takes to agree 

on anything
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